Immaculate Heart of Mary Ladies' Sodality "To Work with Love for Jesus through Mary"



May, 2021

Hello Friends!

Well, the time is finally upon us! Our first general meeting in over a year, May 12 at 7:00 p.m, in the FKC! I'm so excited to see everyone and to get our organization up and running again! One of our traditions has been to hold a shower for Pro-Life at our April meeting. This year we will have it in May! Please bring new baby items or make a cash donation at our meeting and for fun we will play a couple of baby shower games.

Remember to wear your mask to the meeting and until more restrictions are lifted, we will only be serving pre-packaged snacks, canned soda and bottled water for refreshments.

I want to ask you all to please consider adding your name to the ballot for our upcoming election. All positions need to be filled, president, vice president, treasurer, recording secretary, corresponding secretary and spiritual coordinator. Please contact me if interested.

Sincerely, Brenda Bucher

Welfare

Mt. Grace cards were sent to Jan Cattaneo and Holly Keisker. A Sympathy card was sent to Juanita Bishop on the death of her husband. A Get Well card was sent to Marilyn Harris. Please keep all of our sodalists in your thoughts and prayers.

Therese DeMoor

Brenda Bucher President Father Aaron Nord Pastor Jo Ann Ratermann Corresponding Secretary